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12 October 2018 

Re: Lollipop Ban 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

Please can I draw your attention to the fact that local shops are selling vast quantities of cheap 
lollipops to students.  They are attempting to bring these into the Academy and are walking / 
running around with them in their mouth.  Furthermore, there has been an increase of litter around 
the site from lollipop sticks and this is bringing in more seagulls.  Therefore, in the interest of Health 
& Safety I have taken the decision to ban lollipops from the academy.  If students are seen with 
lollipops then they will be confiscated and disposed of.   
  

Kind regards 
  

Mr M Avoth 

Principal 
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